
CITY OF MERCER ISLAND
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jerry Bacon

FROM: Scott Greenberg, Principal Plannerc

DATE: March 24, 1989

SUBJECT: Bender Variance application

This variance application was submitted by my mother-in-law, for
property she owns on Mercer Island. I would normally process a
variance request before the Hearing Examiner. However, given the
situation, I cannot be involved in any substantive discussion, staff
recommendation or hearing on the item.

cc: Paul Lanspery


